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14th February 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: GCSE History Trip to London 

I would like to take this opportunity to inform you about two proposed GCSE History trips to London.  
The proposed trips will take place from 27–29 November 2025 and 4–6 December 2025. The purpose 
of the trips is to support student’s learning about Crime and Punishment in Whitechapel and 
Elizabeth I. This trip is only available to students who are picking History as one of their GCSE 
choices. 
 
 

Day Itinerary Meal Inc.  
Thursday • Depart Lymm at 7.30am 

• Visit to the Tower of London 1-3pm 
• Sightseeing - St Paul's Cathedral, Houses of Parliament, and entry 

into Westminster Abbey 
• Evening meal at Pizza Express on The Strand 
• Evening visit to theatre (most likely to be Six the Musical – TBC) 

 

Evening meal  

Friday • Source workshop Queen Elizabeth or Jack the Ripper at the 
National Archives, Kew 

• Visit to Hampton Court 
• River cruise to Westminster pier 
• Evening meal at restaurant (TBC) 
• Coach to Whitechapel for Jack the Ripper walking tour 

 

Breakfast 

Lunch 

Evening meal 

Saturday • Return to school.  Approximate arrive midday Breakfast 

 

The total cost of the trip, which includes all transport, accommodation at the Premier Inn Wembley 
and meals as stated above is £475 per student.  

If you are interested in reserving your son/daughter a place on one of the London trips, please can 
you complete and return the reply slip by 24th February 2025 (cmcgahey@lymmhigh.org.uk). There is 



 
 
 
 
     

 
 

 

a strict limit of 35 students per trip as this is the maximum that can be accommodated by the 
National Archives.  

The trip has been very popular in previous years, so if it is oversubscribed, names will be selected at 
random and allocated to either date. Once places and dates have been confirmed, a non-refundable 
deposit of £80 will need to be paid via Parent Pay to secure your child’s place on the trip no later than 
26th February 2025.  A further payment of £80 by 21st April 2025 and the remaining balance by 7th 
July 2025. 

If you would like any more information about the trip, please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs C McGahey 
Head of Humanities 
 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

I would like to reserve a place on the London trip for my son/daughter, and understand that should 
they receive a place, I will need to pay a non-refundable deposit of £80 by 26th February 2025.  I can 
confirm that my son/daughter is picking History as one of their GCSE choices. 

 

Student Name: _________________________________  Form:  ___________ 

 

Signed:  __________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 

 

Date:  __________________________________ 

 


